
Special guests coming to St. James next Sunday… For many years St. James 
parishioners and friends have had a special relationship with the people of 
Colonia Puerto de Anapra and Lomas de Poleo in Juarez, Mexico.  
www.manosamigaskc.org . 

This relationship of KC and Anapra/Poleo began in 1993 and continues on today!

Of particular note are the many dozens of students who have been sponsored, 
the senior citizens who have received assistance, the new mothers and children 
who have been helped and many other collaborations between KC and Anapra.  

Throughout, Estela Huerta and her family have been key collaborators in 
discerning needs and coordinating communication and assistance.

Next week Estela and her husband Luis and second eldest son Enrique will come 
to Kansas City. It has been a number of years since they have been able to visit 
here.  They will come to St.  James for Mass (August 20) and visit with us after 
Mass.  

Please welcome Estela, Luis and Enrique… and stay to share ”pan dulces” and 
conversation with them. 


